
1/24/18 
 
Hello Hornet Families!!! 
 
FCS has announced the make-up day plan for the county.  HCMS was originally scheduled for a 
teacher workday on Feb 9th, and March 12th,  but both days will be a regular instruction day for 
our students.  March 9th will still be a teacher workday, but students will have a digital learning 
day at home. Teachers will provide assignments for students to do online or paper and pencil at 
home, and it will be due for a grade the following week.   Please continue to have our scholars 
reading and working on his/her content daily as this will continue to help them be successful on 
the milestones test!!   
 
Also I sent an email message out last week in regards to the flu outbreak in Georgia.  Please take 
preventative methods and do not send your child to school if he/she is sick. Have them checked 
out by a professional immediately if they develop any signs.  We are cleaning and spraying 
Lysol to protect our school, and want to make sure our students  continue to remain as healthy as 
possible.  This communication has additional strategies for everyone to prevent the spread.   
 
Have a wonderful day.  
 
Mrs. Marcia Lowe Strong 
Principal of Hapeville Charter Middle School 
(404) 767-7730 ext 122 
www.Hapevillems.org 
twitter: @Hvillems  @LoweStrong 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/51e06c42e4b047ef864eee7f/t/5a6a2c0571c10b9fd2f11c3a/1516907526182/everyday-preventive-actions-8+5x11.pdf
http://www.hapevillems.org/

